
PTO minutes 3/8/21 

In attendance – Bridget Smylie, Amber Alexander, Beth 

Opening Prayer 

Old Business 

• Thank you to Jen and Amber for making the super sweet Valentine video! 

• Thank you to all kids, parents, and church members who donated for the Sweet Dreams 

Collection! 

• Thank you Mrs. Krizan for inviting younger kids to use the gym and games after the lock-in! 

New Business 

• Sock Hop – March 12th (THIS FRIDAY!) 12:30-2:15 

o Timeline for the afternoon 

o Skirts will be available 

o Jen and Mr. Cook are getting a playlist ready (no requests this year) 

o Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Strasburg will be in the snack room (art room) 

▪ Jen is making snack mix and bringing in on the day, Bridget will get waters 

o Parents will float in and out of the gym and music room (games/puzzles/coloring) 

• Auction 

o Meetings are Friday morning 8-9 AM in the nursery 

o Event is April 17th at the Fill Inn Station – only 100 attendees 

• Spring Spaghetti Feed (March 25th) – drive up only 

o Sign up genius for volunteers 

o Week of event if parents can help put up signs, that is great! 

• Teacher Appreciation Week (May 3rd-May 7th) – starting thinking about this to bless our 

teachers! 

• Track and Field Day – May 14th (8:15-1:30) – volunteers will be needed this day! 

• Spring Program and Art Fair – May 11th (12:30pm) 

o Refreshments – we will do coffee, milk, water and cookies from Festival 

o Centerpieces- if anyone wants to create some new spring table décor it would be great! 

• Playground equipment -PTO will buy more playground balls and Heather Sterns will go through 

the old equipment  

• Beth has an aunt who does clowning…We could have a clown dress up day in may…she will 

check on it 

• Joelle will check with teachers about “crazy days” for April  

• Beth will check on other pizza places for Pizza Fridays…maybe for a closer establishment 

• Prayer and adjournment  

 


